achievements of Paralympians. Through a series of assemblies the children have focussed on learning some British Sign
Language, learning about the terms equity and equality and finding more out about sport and disability. Ouvr chosen charity is
the RNIB (Royal National Institute of the Blind) and next week Delilah and Mackinley will be ronning an ice cream stall on
the playground at the end of the day to raise money for this charity. More details to follow on this.

This week has also seen our transition days where children have moved into new year grovps to find ovt more about how it
will feel to be a year older working with different children. Our new classes have been a big success and the children have
enjoyed meeting new teachers, learming in different classrooms and joining new friends. See forther down for some of the
feedback the children gave about being in their new classrooms.

Thank you for everyone who joined vs after school today at our annval Summer Fair. It was a great event and as always we
have to thank ovr fabulovs TPAC team for the hours of planning and organisation that have been put into making this such a
| epececeful event




